
Fee:   £50  
book your place, please email: 
conferences@childbereavementuk.org  
 
Or call: 01494 568910  
   
Or book online: 
www.childbereavementuk.org/Training/Ourcourses 
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Involving Children with Funerals  
 

A half day seminar for Clergy, Civil Celebrants and 
Funeral Directors 

 
  Wednesday 7

th
 October 2015 

 1.30pm to 5pm   
Kemnal Park Cemetery, Sidcup Bypass, Chislehurst, Kent BR7 6RR 

 
 
 

People are sometimes unsure whether to include children in funerals. Our 
experience tells us that when children have a chance to be involved and say 
goodbye among the family and friends of the person who died, they understand 
better what has happened, and are more supported in their grief. 
 
The seminar aims to help professionals understand the needs of grieving 
families and children so that they are able to better support them in creating 
meaningful and memorable funerals 
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